Thank you for your help creating a Host of Angels that will be hung outside Christ Church Oakworth for Christmas 2020.
Please colour within the lines and do not add any additional decoration attached or stuck on. This is so we can cut out
the angels and laminate them. Please return the whole sheet without cutting it out yourself. You may want to add a
face or hair or colour both sides — your choice! We are sorry but we will be unable to return the angels to you after
Christmas. All Angels must be returned by Monday 14" December at the latest so that we can prepare them. Please
return to Oakworth Co-op or direct message us via the ‘Oakworth Parish Churches Facebook page’ to arrange safe

collection. Thank you.




